
Follow Up to Questions 
from the September 27, 2016, Board of Trustees Meeting 

Re:  Celina Development North, LLC 
 
 
Question:   Follow up is provided in response to Trustee Hendricks’ question regarding 
scholarships from Celina Development North, LLC (easement approvals). 
 
Answer:     

 
The storm drainage system being extended to the easement at the southwest corner of 
the college property benefits the college property.  As the College’s consulting 
engineers, RLK Engineering, Inc. requested, this drainage system is sized to convey the 
fully developed 100 year runoff from the college property draining to this point.  
 
Therefore, storm water detention will not be required for future development within this 
particular drainage basin.  As the extension of the easement is to the college’s benefit, it 
does not seem an ideal circumstance wherein to request scholarship funding. 
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